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THIS WEEK 

Half Term: We hope you all enjoy the half term break and look forward to seeing 

everyone back at school on Monday 2nd June. 

Transition Evening: There is no Parents’ Evening after half term. Instead there is the 

Transition Evening on Tuesday 8th July from 4-5.30pm to which all parents and 

carers are invited. 

Sports Day: Sports Day is coming up on Friday 13th June. Parents and carers are 

invited to join us from 9.30am. Please remember we have no parking available on the 

school site. Please park offsite, with consideration for our neighbours, and walk in to 

school. 

Reaching Higher Activities: Please see the attached leaflet of activities offered by 

Horsham District Council’s Reaching Higher Project. 

PTFA Volunteers: Our PTFA are looking for more volunteers to support their vital 

fundraising activities. Please see the attached poster for details. 

Inclusive Football: Please see the attached poster about the Brighton and Hove 

Albion Foundation’s Inclusive Football sessions. 

School Lunches: Our Cook Supervisor, Jo, will be returning to the school kitchen 

after half term. We are very much looking forward to welcoming her back. Our lunches 

will be provided by Easy Lunch for the first week (beginning 2nd June) and then return 

to in-house meals from the attached menu from Monday 9th June.  

Tuff Trays Instagram: We now have an Instagram page to showcase the “Tuff Trays” 

that our students enjoy. You can find it here:  

www.instagram.com/qeii_school_horsham  

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD WINNERS 

Grayson, Cavers - Beautiful "writing" and then saying what he had "written.” 

Fleur, Toby, Christian, Brandon B, Brandon C, Ben & Imogen, Globetrotters - 

Fantastic Explore Arts Award portfolios 

Anthony, Adventurers - Fantastic participation at the Parallel Youth Games and for 

helping support a friend at the event. 

Millie, Trailblazers - Fantastic participation and effort at the Parallel Youth Games. 

Sammy, Adventurers - Playing fantastic noise games with his friends using his 

communication book.  

http://www.instagram.com/qeii_school_horsham


Eddie, Pilots - Going to the art room and engaging with the Tuff Tray activity. 

Phoebe, Trailblazers - Outstanding attitude and commitment to her art lessons. 

Safiya, Mountaineers - Being a helpful, kind and fantastic friend to our new 

classmate. 

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Ferris the collaborative elephant. 

LETTERS HOME 

Pioneers & Adventurers - SeaLife Centre trip letter. 

Year 6 - Lodge Hill activity day letter. 

All Classes - Horsham Children's Parade letter. 

Trailblazers & Invited Globetrotters - South of England Show letter. 

CLASS NEWS FROM CAVERS 

Cavers have loved learning about our 'Creep, Crawl and Wriggle' topic this term 

learning all about Minibeasts. We have gone on our own Minibeast hunts as well as 

creating our own Minibeast fact files. In amongst all of our learning we have also been 

swimming at the Pavilions and enjoying our donkey rides! 


